
ATTACHMENT A 

 
To: City Council Date: February 16, 2022 
  From: Mayor Kate Gallego 

 
  Subject: BOARDS AND COMMISSIONS – APPOINTEES 

 
 The purpose of this memo is to provide recommendations for appointments to the 

following Boards and Commissions: 
 
Development Advisory Board 
 
I recommend the following for appointment: 
 
Monique Sermeno  
Ms. Sermeno is the East Central Area Supervisor in the City of Phoenix Neighborhood 
Services Department. She will serve as the ex-officio representative of that department. 
 
Estrella Village Planning Committee 
 
Councilwoman Yassamin Ansari recommends the following for appointment: 
 
Angelica Terrazas 
Ms. Terrazas is the Government Affairs Director at Willetta Partners and a resident of 
District 7. She fills a vacancy for a term to expire November 19, 2023. 
 
North Gateway Village Planning Committee 
 
Councilwoman Ann O’Brien recommends the following for appointment: 
 
Jennifer Krieger 
Ms. Krieger is a substitute teacher and a resident of District 1. She fills a vacancy for a 
partial term to expire November 19, 2022. 
 
 
 
 

 

  



Planning Commission 
 
I recommend the following for appointment: 
 
Marcia Busching 
Ms. Busching is the owner of Busching Law PLC and a resident of District 8. She is 
moving from the Village Planning Committee seat to replace Roberta Shank in a 
Resident of Phoenix seat for a term to expire April 15, 2025. 
 
Rio Vista Village Planning Committee 
 
Councilwoman Ann O’Brien recommends the following for appointment: 
 
Jeff Riederer 
Mr. Riederer is a Project Manager at Dallas Professional Painting and a resident of 
District 2. He fills a vacancy for a term to expire November 19, 2023. 
 
South Mountain Village Planning Committee 
 
Councilwoman Yassamin Ansari recommends the following for appointment: 
 
Francisca Montoya 
Ms. Montoya is the Director of Community Development and Special Projects at Raza 
Development Fund and a resident of District 7. She fills a vacancy for a partial term to 
expire November 19, 2022. 
 
Tourism and Hospitality Advisory Board 
 
Councilwoman Betty Guardado recommends the following for appointment: 
 
Mathew Lockwood 
Mr. Lockwood is the General Manager at Grand Canyon University Hotel. He fills a 
vacancy to expire September 30, 2023. 


